
      Friends of Bealings School

Meeting Minutes

Friday 13th May 2016
Venue: Bealings School, year 5/6 classroom
Time: 3:20pm

Present: Emma Barton (EB), Heather Chandler (HC), Deborah Lait (DL), Helena Wynne, Jenifer Hammond, Sam Simpson, Liz Mansfield, Ben Morton–Wright, Sharon Kerry, Deiner Hibble.
Apologies: Jos Saunders, Kim Camplin, Deborah Cowley, Catherine Beresford
Confirmation of previous minutes: approved

1.Survey responses
 So far the survey had received 17 responses. Last year FOBS received 33 responses so Emma will send out email once more and give deadline with summary of responses so far.

Firm favourites at the moment were ‘overhaul of the KS2 cooking area’ and ‘Gymnastic equipment’. 
Action: Emma to send out another email via office with deadline for responses.

2.Summer fund-raising event 
Catherine B and Jos S had offered to organise this but neither were present to discuss progress. 

Another suggestion was a sponsored car wash and Helena Wynne offered to approach Duncan re: the feasibility of doing this after half term, maybe on a weekend in the playground.

Action: Helena to find out how feasible this activity would be.
3.Calendar theme for next year

A suggestion put forward was to base the theme on Artists. Sam would take this to Duncan and try to get a response before the end of term.

Action: Sam to contact Duncan with theme idea and to copy in Fiona and Sharon to any emails regarding this.
4.Halloween Disco
Claire C and Liz M had offered to organise this and confirm a date for party. 
Heather would look at availability of either Playford or Bealings Hall. A suggested voluntary contribution of £5 would be asked for, depending on the number of children attending (families).
Suggested timing was 3.30pm – 5.30pm with disco and fancy dress plus possible activities. Also a suggestion was made by Emma B to look at activities around Mexican Day of the Dead and traditional festival of All Hallows Eve for a change.
Action: Heather to contact Margaret to book Bealings Hall.

AOB:

Deborah Lait will need to be replaced and in the case of no one coming forward to be Treasurer then Emma B offered to take this position up. 
Action: Heather to send out an email outlining the position needing to be filled for FOBS to function as a charity.

A sub-committee will be looking in to alternative ideas for sourcing school uniform e.g. on line ordering and how this can still be used to raise revenue for FOBS. 

